

Department for Education T/A South Australian Government Schools CRICOS Provider No.: 00018A



Respect O Equality O Pride O Integrity O Resilience

4 April 2023

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

Learning conversations will occur between a student, their subject teacher and parent/caregiver on Tuesday 2 May. Learning conversations provide an important opportunity for your child to reflect on their learning and discuss strategies for future success with their subject teacher and parent/caregiver. The purpose is for students to develop shared ownership of their learning. Learning Conversations form part of our ongoing reporting process and support the assessment information you already have access to on Daymap.

Learning Conversations will be held for all year levels in:

Week 1 of Term 2 - Tuesday 2 May between the hours of 11am and 7:50pm

Please Note – **No formal lessons will be held on this day** and students are not required at school apart from their scheduled meeting times.

Subject teachers will be in either the **Middle School or Senior School Buildings**. Families are encouraged to park on the school oval or use the Golden Grove Park n Ride.

Attached with this letter are instructions about booking Learning Conversations through our Daymap portal. All conversations will be allocated a **10-minute time slot** and are booked with subject teachers.

- If you are not already using Daymap we encourage you to create a login and password and spend some
 time exploring the information on this portal. You can access the Daymap Parent Portal via the
 school's website *Daymap Connect Parent Login* (in the top left corner of the home page) or by the
 following URL https://gghs.daymap.net/daymapconnect
- You will need the email address you have registered with the school and your student's six-digit ID number (located on your child's Student ID card). If you cannot locate this information, please contact the school's Reception on 8282 6400 between 8:30am and 4:00pm.

We thank you for your ongoing support to the success for all Golden Grove High School students.

Matthew Zviedrans
Deputy Principal

Peter Kuss Principal